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As we draw to the end of this half term, we are able to look back on a busy 5 weeks. Our Year 6s have
completed their SATs, our Receptions have been out on their trip to the Blue Planet, Yellow and Blue
classes have been on residentials, Orange Class have been swimming, we had our finalists at the
Rotary Art & Handwriting Competition and Indigo have been busy working on their Citizenship awards!
The children have been superb, as they always are, and continue to make us proud.

Sport

Our Year 5/6 Cricket Team have made it to the County Finals! The team played brilliantly, winning all of
their matches and qualifying for the Finals in Warrington in July. Well done to the team!

Year 6 SATs

After all of the waiting, learning and revision, Violet Class have completed their assessments and have
breathed a huge sigh of relief! The papers all went well and all of us here at Pear Tree are incredibly
proud of how the children conducted themselves in the lead up to them and during the week itself.
They chose their own Friday as a reward for their hard work and even had pizza, chips and ice-lollies
for their lunch!

Parking
Please park on the pub car park where possible and not the road, you do get 20 minutes.

PTS Summer Fair — Friday 6" June 4.30-6.30pm

A letter has come home with your child this week, please help out where you can.

Community News

On Court Tennis Coaching in Wistaston has availability for all age groups and abilities for group
sessions on Monday, Wednesday and Friday’s. Please contact oncourtcoachingocc@gmail.com

Nantwich Town FC — Celebrity Charity Event 15 June 12.30pm — KICKAMIND

Sat 14™ June 11am-4pm RSPCA Stapeley Grange Wildlife Centre has a family fun day. Please go along
and support them — Change animals’ lives.

Thank you as ever for your continued support.

Mr Greasby & Mr Perry
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